From: Yan Leveque [mailto:Yan.Leveque@vanderlande.com]

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2009 1:27 AM

To: Pranita DESAI - IN NSK FOX; Olivier Labous

Cc: 48499 Enfidha

Subject: 48499 Enfidha 'RE: Feedback on SAC execution and implementation'

Dear Pranita,

In my opinion, the SAC execution and implementation at Enfidha went perfectly well.

You started from scratch, the FAT were very well organized, successful (except that | never received
the MOM) and as per schedule.

On site, some ‘minor’ modifications has been done to be compliant to the customer request.

As a project manager point of view, it was a good job.

Best regards,

Yan Lévéque
Area Manager Africa

Vanderlande Industries International B.V.
Vanderlandelaan 2, 5466 RB Veghel, The Netherlands



